LITTLE

WERBS

Little Werbs is a playgroup that runs every Tuesday morning, 10-11.30am, term time
only. It is a free-play session with crafts, snacks and a story and songs to finish.

You'll be welcomed in and invited to register your child for Little Werbs if you haven't
already. Feel free to grab a hot drink and biscuit for you and cold drink and snacks
for your little one.

There’s lots of opportunity for free-play, with crafts, playdoh, books, an imaginative
role play area, mega blox, train sets, tuff tray play and more. We also have a
dedicated space for babies with baby-friendly toys and soft floor mats for
babies/parents.

The session with finish with some songs and a story all together.

The group is £2 per child, and £1 for additional children.
This includes all craft materials and drinks/snacks and adult refreshments.

Yes. If you're bringing a pram, you’ll be able to access the building via an accessible
ramp to the side and leave your pram at the back of the hall.

Or more recently to increase capacity we have been dropping buggies in the church
next door. If you do want to nip and grab anything, just ask a team member and they
can open up — belongings are left at own risk.

The session is 1.5 hours long so feel free to arrive late or leave early — we know
babies and toddlers rarely keep to schedules!

Please be aware thought that the sessions can fill up fast — so if you arrive late we
may already be full. A sign will be on the door outside, and we usually post in the
Little Werbs Whatsapp group when that happens.

With ever changing covid levels in the UK, we're trying to remain responsive.

We clean the space prior to the group starting and make sure to clean toys regularly
in between sessions. We ask that if any one in your family is unwell with colds and
sniffles, or been exposed to Covid-19, to please stay at home for that week.
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Do | need to book?

No need to book. Whilst you may want to register in advance to save yourself time
on your first session, you can turn up any week you’d like. If you would like to
register in advance, go to www.stwchorlton.org/littlewerbs.

Can | breastfeed during the group?

Of course! This group is a safe space for new parents so feel free to change nappies
(there’s a baby change facility available if you’d prefer), deal with poo explosions,
and feed your baby however you need to.

We can’t wait to see you there. If you have any questions, please get in touch.

hello@stwchorlton.org
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